
On Tuesday, November 5 from 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm McNair will be hosting a 
“Cash for College Night.” Representatives from Delta College will be in our 
library to answer questions about financial aid and assist students and fami-
lies with the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA). McNair will 
also be hosting an English Learner Advisory Committee (ELAC) meeting prior 
to the Cash for College event. The ELAC Meeting will begin at 4:00 pm in the 
Career Center.   

 Senior Meeting 

       Thursday, October 24 

        9:00 am in the Theater 

 Tuesday, November 5 

        ELAC Meeting  

        4:00 pm, Career Center  

 Thursday, November 7 

       School Site Council   

        Meeting 

       2:30 pm, Conference   

       Room  

 Monday, November 11 

       Veterans Day (No School) 

 Coffee With the 

Counselors 

       Wednesday, November 13 

       7:20 am in the Library 

 Wednesday November 

27—Friday November 29 

       Thanksgiving Break  

        (No School )  

 Wednesday, December 11 

        Band & Orchestra  

        Concert 

        7:00 pm in the theatre 

 Thursday, December 12 

       Choir Concert 

       7:00 pm in the theatre 

 December 19 & December 

20 

        Finals Schedule (Students  

        Released at 11:35 am 

 Winter Break: 

       December 21– January 5 

 

Upcoming 

Events 

Announcements 

Term 1, Semester 2 (October 14—December 20, 2019) 

Cash for College and ELAC 

Safety and Security Update 

McNair’s Health Careers Academy continues to participate in a number of 

different activities on campus and in our community. In September, members 

of the Health Careers Academy participated in Westwood Elementary 

School’s Health Fair as well a blood drive at McNair. On October 22 Health 

Careers Academy students will have a chance to take suturing 101, where 

they learn how to suture. On October 24 students will be visiting Shriner’s 

Hospital in Sacramento.   

Due to reasons related to student safety, LUSD nutritional guidelines, and lim-

ited office resources, Ronald E. McNair High School does not allow the delivery 

of food to school by parents, relatives, friends, or restaurant delivery services. 

Students may buy lunch on campus or bring it with them in the morning. Food 

deliveries to campus will not be accepted. Likewise, for reasons of school and 

student security and safety, students are not allowed to go through school 

gates and run to the street to grab food from passing cars. This has once again 

become a noticeable problem and we remind all students and parents about 

this.  

Health Careers Academy 

From the Counseling Office 

The McNair Counseling staff will be staying after school during October and 

November to help seniors with college applications (including Personal 

Statements, and FAFSA, too).  Our counselors will be in the Career Center 4 

days a week (excluding Wednesdays) at 2:30 pm until November 26th to 

help students with applications.  


